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                                                                                                                          Ferrara, 15th  September 2016 

Dear Prof. Taborsky, 
 

The European Heart for Children foundation would like to convey its warmest thanks to you for the 
participation in our annual charity dinner on the occasion of the annual meeting of the European Society 
of Cardiology. 

This year, this event raised an income of 44 003,00 Euros. The funds raised will go towards the 
development of a paediatric unit in Morocco, at the Hopital IBN Rochd, Casablanca and to other activities 
in line with the scope of European Heart for Children. 

 Thanks to your generosity children with congenital heart diseases of Morocco and the near Maghreb will 
(hopefully) have a better future. 

We will continue to dedicate our energy to this cause in order to save more lives of children affected by 
congenital heart diseases and provide them the quality of life which they deserve. 

European Heart for Children is extremely grateful for your support and looks forward to seeing you at the 
Fundraising dinner in Barcelona next year. Your generosity is of utmost importance for the continuity of 
our actions. 

Best regards 

 

EHC Board 

 

Roberto Ferrari                         Fausto Pinto                 Claudia Florio                 Michel Komajda 

                       


